Changes To Bus Eireann School Transport Routes

Below are details of changes to school bus services in the Ballymacarbry,
Newcastle area.

Effective from 28t August 2018.

All buses will have their Route Number displayed, All students must travel only
on the bus where the route number on the bus corresponds with the route
number on their bus ticket. Requests for change of route should be made
through the Bus Eireann School transport office in Waterford.

Telephone : 051873401

Route 910 (Medium Bus currently operated by Bernard Kavanagh) will follow
existing route , but will not now pick up in Newcastle, first stop being Banard

Cross
Route 911 (Large Bus currently operated by Wallace Travel ) will pick up in

Ballymacarbry and all students along the main road into Clonmel. All students
along main road should travel on this bus.

Route 917 ( Medium Bus currently operated by Mc Carras ) will pick up in
Newecastle and follow existing route, Last pick up point Fourmilewater.

Route 919 (Medium Bus currently operated by Mc Carras ) will pick up in
Newcastle and follow existing route via Knocklofty to Clonmel.

Please Note :

Bus Eireann reserve the right to alter any route for operational reasons.



